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November 29, 2022 

 

Dear Armada Area School Families,   

The district will be holding a safety forum on Tuesday, December 20, 2022 in the Macomb Academy of 

Arts & Sciences Gallery from 5:00 pm – 6:00 pm.  The purpose of the forum is to give an overview of the 

current safety protocols and to answer any questions or receive feedback on any safety concerns.   

We have hosted safety forums in the past and have found them to be very beneficial.  Several safety 

ideas from our forums have been implemented such as safety/security liaisons and secured building 

entrances at the elementary and middle schools.   

In addition, the district will be forming a Safety Committee which will meet in January 2023.  If 

interested in being on the committee, please email Terri Tomayko at ttomayko@armadaschools.org.     

If you have any questions, ideas, or concerns, my door is open.  I can be reached by phone at 586-784-

2112. 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael G. Musary, Ed.S. 

Superintendent of Schools 
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